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School Times  

Please could I remind parents that the school day starts at 8:55am for all children.       

Children in Years 1 -4 should be on the playground ready for the bell to ring at 8:55am and 

line up.   Children in Nursery and Reception are brought into school to be registered in the 

classroom. 

We value punctuality for a number of reasons: it ensures that lessons start on the most 

positive footing, it avoids classroom disruption and it minimises wasted time for both pupils 

and teaching staff.  We are seeing an increased number of late arrivals recently at school 

which is causing disruption to the morning lesson and may result in your child being marked 

in late.  

Also, to make things more simple this term all after school clubs now finish at 4:15pm. 

Miss Robson 

 

World Book Day 

Thanks to everyone for putting in so much effort to dress as their favourite book        

character! Weõve sent photos to the Uttoxeter Advertiser, Times, Echo & Life and Burton 

Mail so you should be able to see them online and in the paper this week hopefully!  



Class 2 Trip to The Space Centre! 

Class 2 had a wonderful day at The National Space Centre in Leicester on 28th February.  They were       

welcomed by a Stormtrooper as they entered the centre.  They enjoyed looking at the constellations in the 

Planetarium and learnt about why we have day and night.  They had their lunch by a smoking rocket!  Each 

child had a go on a space riders game and they had their photos taken as astronauts! The day ended with  

exploring space artefacts and finding out how life in space is different to life on earth.  

Lost Property 

In the school foyer is a box of unclaimed uniform, all un -named which 

has been collected this school year.  Please feel free to have a look 

through if anything might belong to your child. There are coats,     

cardigans and jumpers.  It would be great to re -home them!   

School Dinner Menu 

Chartwells have decided to extend the current Primary School Menu and will now be     

available until the end of May.  A new menu will be launched on Monday 5th June.  The   

current menu is available on our website under the parent section:  

http://st -augustines.staffs.sch.uk/parents.html  


